
 
 

Winter 2021 

The Board of Directors of NVSHP hope you all enjoy the upcoming holidays. Please see below for a quick 

snapshot of what your Board has been up to and member activities coming up in the next few months!  

 Education 
o NVSHP collaborated with the Nevada Pharmacy Alliance for this year’s Annual Meeting 

with an amazing turnout. A number of CE’s were provided including presentations on 
PrEP/PEP and practice advancement initiatives 

o The annual Student Symposium took place November 14th. Students had the 
opportunity to meet with local residency programs to prepare for the ASHP match 
 

 Legislation 
o The Pharmacy and Medically Underserved Areas Enhancement Act  was introduced this 

spring to the U.S. House of Representatives granting pharmacists “provider status” for 
Medicare patients 

o SB325 passed allowing pharmacists to provide PrEP/PEP therapy to eligible patients 
 

 New NVSHP Board Members 
o Please welcome your new Board Members! 

 President Elect – Julie Seidlinger, PharmD  
 Secretary – Judi Mattorano, PharmD 
 Director at Large – Lisa Krautstrunk, PharmD 
 Resident Representative – Justin Fernando, PharmD 

 Public Relations 
o Follow NVSHP on Facebook and Instagram 

 NVSHP on Facebook 
 Instagram at Nvshp_Official 

 

 New Projects – Research Publications 
o NVSHP is happy to announce our new publication service! This service will publish 

annually research projects from our pharmacist, resident, student, and technician 
members 

o Details will be sent out to members soon 
o Visit our website at nvshp.org for more information 

 

 Board Meetings open to our members 
o NVSHP wants our members to get involved! Want to hear more about what your state 

organization is doing for you? Listen in on our Board meetings in April and August! We 
have had great feedback from members who have participated and we want to hear 
from you! Contact us at nvshp@nvshp.org for more information 
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